
Statement of Compliance with  
Sharia Principles for the Year 2024 

The Sharia Supervisory Board of PT. Bank BCA Syariah hereby declares that during the year 

2023, no breaches of Sharia principles were identified in the operations of BCA Syariah. 

Specifically, there were no instances of financing prohibited (haram) objects or enterprises, 

nor was there any business income derived from interest or conventional financial 

instruments. Nevertheless, there were administrative findings, which have been addressed 

and rectified by the relevant departments. This declaration is issued pursuant to 

Memorandum Number 004/MO/DPS/2025 concerning the Statement of Compliance with 

Sharia Principles for the Year 2024, dated January 16, 2025. 

 


